
  
 

EOL Information  July 2016  
 
Obsolete products –RACD25-A Series 
 
Dear customers, 
 
We herewith inform you about the following product series being made obsolete, the 
RACD25-A series of LED drivers. 
 

Art # Obsolete Products 
22000069 RACD25-350A 
22000070 RACD25-500A 
22000071 RACD25-700A 
22000072 RACD25-1050A 
22000073 RACD25-2100A 

 
 
We are unable to continue to supply these parts as a key component has been discontinued 
and are there are no directly equivalent parts available.  
 
We have stock of some of these parts but zero-stock for some of the less common versions. 
In order to avoid confusion about availability, we will issue an immediate EOL with a general 
last-time-buy date of 31 August for all existing stock of both product families. 
 
We apologise for the very short notice for this EOL notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issue Date: 6 July 2016    Steve Roberts 
Last time buy date*: 31 Aug 2016   Technical Director  
Last delivery date: 31 Sept 2016   RECOM Engineering, Gmunden, 

Austria 
*on-stock items only 
 
For further information, please contact our sales teams: 
 
Europe:   Tel: +49 (0) 6102-88381-0 or   info@recom-electronic.com  
Asia:   Tel: +65 62768795   or  enquiry@recom-power.com 
North-America: Tel: +1 718 855 9710  or  admin@recom-power.com 
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